
210 N .  Park Ave. 

Winter Park, FL 

32789 

P.O. Drawer 200 

Winter Park, FL 

32790-0200 

Tel: 407-740-8575 

Fax :  407-740-061 3 

t m i @ t  m i n c .  c o m  

August 6, 1999 
VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 

Ms. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0870 

99oouo --Pu 
RE: Response to 1999 Staff ALEC Data Request - Confidential 

Responses 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Enclosed for filing are the required responses to staff’s 1999 ALEC Data 

Claim for 

Requests in 
connection with the preparation of the Report to the Governor and the Legislature. 
The enclosed material is confidential and should be treated accordingly pursuant to 
Chapter 364.183(1), Florida Statutes, Pursuant to the requirements of Rule 25- 
22.006(5)(a), enclosed is one copy of the subject material with the confidential 
portions highlighted. Also enclosed are two redacted copies of the same material. 

A copy of this letter is enclosed. Please mark it to indicate that the original was filed 
and return the copy to me. 

Sincerely, 

Robin Norton 
Consultant to Global NAPS. Inc. 

CC: John 0. Post1 

file: 
Connie Wightman 
Global NAPS - FT , 
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This document has been placed in 
confidential storage pending advice on 
handling from OPR staff. 


